
Dear parents and carers, 

If you are attending Young Voices at the O2 later as a member of the audience, please make sure 

you arrive and take your seats in good time. Doors are at 6pm, we recommend arriving no later than 

6:30pm. Our children will be visible from the audience seats you have been allocated, but you may 

want to bring binoculars if you’d like a clearer view. Information on what you can and cannot bring 
into the O2 Arena is available on their website, and their bag policy is here: 

https://help.theo2.co.uk/hc/en-gb/articles/202335582-Can-I-take-my-bag-into-the-arena- When at 

the O2, please remember to remain in your section and do not attempt to approach your child at 

any point during the evening – we will be keeping them safe, happy, and prepared for the concert, 

and members of the public cannot have access to school children at the event. Afterwards, the 

audience will be released straight away while schools remain safely in their seats, so please make 

your way home as soon as possible in order to collect your child from the school hall. Updates will be 

posted on our TMA Facebook page, including our estimated time of arrival back at school, which is 

currently expected to be midnight. 

  

Em Marshall 

Head of Music & Performing Arts 


